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                Fontas Area 
 

Date: June 24, 2025 

 
The Fort Nelson First Nation has been advised that the imminent risk of danger to life and property at Fontas   
Reserve has diminished at this time. 
 
The Evacuation Order, pursuant to Chief and Council is therefore rescinded. 
An Evacuation Alert / Order may need to be reinstated; therefore, the process would re-commence.  
 
 
 
For information please visit our webpage at http://www.fortnelsonfirstnation.org/wildfire-update or our Facebook 
Page at https://www.facebook.com/FortNelsonFirstNation/ 
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